
Steve Landers, owner of Thunderbird on Saxer Avenue, is an eight year member of the 
GSBA. 

Thunderbird is well known in Springfield for their friendly and experienced staff, the 
quality and uniqueness of their food, the cleanliness of their store, and their involvement 
within the community.

Along with his brother and co-owner Joe, and their staff, Steve has transformed 
Thunderbird from just a “pizza shop” to a place that is quite special and only found in 
Springfield. They pride themselves in the many menu items they’ve created which have 
become very successful. To name a few are their #1 selling Speedy Gonzalez Salad, 
the Dirty Pizza, T-Bird Fries, the Roadrunner Salad, Polynesian Pizza, and their newest 
additions, the Saratoga Spring Salad, and Boardwalk Style Pizza. Thunderbird 
continues to work on a variety of new items they are currently experimenting with and 
will be excited to offer these things in the future. 

Steve has also applied his simple but creative approach to catering. Since then, 
Thunderbird really has become the place to go for Hoagie Trays, Cheesesteak Stations, 
BBQ Pulled Pork, Party Salads, and a lot more. They will deliver a catering order to 
almost anywhere in the Philadelphia area, with notice. Their menus can be viewed 
online at WWW.THUNDERBIRDPIZZA.COM. 

Steve serves on the GSBA board of directors, has had an active role on the St. Patrick’s 
Parade Committee for 7 years, he volunteers as a panelist on the Delaware County 
Youth Council, volunteers at and supports Springfield Night Out. He is a notorious 
supporter of every sports team and organization in town, including the Springfield Fire 
Company, the Springfield Ambulance Corps, the Springfield Library, the Springfield 
Police, The Springfield Youth Club, the Springfield AA, The Stephen Stefani Dance 
Marathon, The High School Post Prom Party, the Springfield Area Education 
Foundation, among many many others. 

Steve is a third generation Springfield resident, and a St Francis of Assisi parishioner. 
He attended St Francis of Assisi, and graduated from Springfield High School in 1995. 
He is  married with three children. 

Being a part of the GSBA has been an invaluable experience for Steve. Networking, 
learning, and sharing ideas from some of the finest business people and leaders in town 
has been beneficial beyond measure personally and professionally.
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